
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                      Friday 19th January 2018 

 

 

We started off the week with a whole school attendance assembly with   

medals being awarded to all of the children that had been in school     

without a single day off (September to December).  A big well done to all 

of those children who received medals and to those children who came 

very close to full attendance. 

 

We had a special treat on Thursday afternoon when a drama company came 

into school and we all got to see them perform ‘Robin Hood’ in the school 

hall.  The children were mesmerized by the fantastic performance, loving 

the singing, dancing and story line! 

 

We have started working in phonic groups this week for our daily ‘Letters and Sounds’ 

inputs.  Phonic sessions take place after lunch everyday and within our groups we target 

letter sounds, spelling patterns, reading and writing.  Our new small groups enable us to 

direct teaching and learning at the appropriate level for each child. 

 

A gentle reminder about snack money.  Snack money is £1 a week.  Please place      

contributions into your classes money box and place a tick next to your child’s name to 

signal that you have paid. 

 

Enjoy your weekend 

 

 

Reception Staff 


